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Telephone: 0151-9248661       

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

From Mrs Speed’s desk. 

 

Well, we have made a really good return to full opening, with attendance really 

high in all year groups. 

The children are happy and settled and it is lovely to have a school full of 

laughter and chatter once again. 

And then, just when we were hopeful of getting to the end of term in one piece 

we have had to close a bubble in Year 4. It is a timely reminder that this virus 

hasn’t gone away and that we still need to follow the guidelines given to us by 

Public Health. 

Thank you for doing just that on the school site … it really does help. 

In one of my many conversations with Public Health Sefton, they have advised 

parents to book a PCR test if your child shows symptoms, as the lateral flow 

tests are not 100% accurate and rather than exposing our young children to too 

many swab tests – the PCR is the one we should go for. I think that is good 

advice. 

 

Can I also ask you to be courteous when parking. My inbox is already clogged 

with complaints and pictures of offending cars who have parked on the 

pavement at Endbutt Lane or over peoples drives. So please think before you 

park and as the weather improves maybe consider park and walk. 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

 

CAFOD Walk for Water 

We are asking the children to wear PE kits on Monday 29th March as we will 

walk around the site in order to think of others around the world. Please can 

children bring in a donation on that day. 

The family of Great Crosby hope to raise money for an entire community. 

£750 could bring water to an entire community. 

 

Covid Email 

If your child or household member is having a Covid test please email an alert 

email covidalert@gcp.org.uk and again when you have received your results 

even if they are negative. 

 

St Peter & Pauls Communion Letter – see attached. 

 

Monkhouse – see attached 
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Diary Dates 

 

 

Mon 29th – 

CAFOD Walk for 

Water. Please 

bring in a 

donation. 

 

Tues 30th – 

Nursery finishes 

for Easter 

 

Weds 31st – School 

finishes for Easter 

(normal time) 

 

Mon 12th April – 

INSET DAY 

 

Tues 13th April – 

Children back 

 

 

 

 

School Nurse 

At present the 

school nurse 

cannot do any face 

to face meetings 

but if you need any 

advice you can 

contact her on 

07775 009035. 
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